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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

January 20, 2023 

 

Kenneth C. Baldwin, Esq. 

Robinson + Cole 

280 Trumbull Street 

Hartford, CT  06103-3597 

kbaldwin@rc.com 

 

RE: EM-VER-057-220518 – Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless notice of intent to 

modify an existing telecommunications facility located at Sound Shore Drive, 

Greenwich, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Attorney Baldwin: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter dated January 20, 2023 

requesting withdrawal of the above-referenced exempt modification. The Council hereby 

acknowledges your request to withdraw the exempt modification. 

 

The Council declares this exempt modification to no longer be pending before this agency.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Council office. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/ANM/laf 

 

c: The Honorable Fred Camillo, First Selectperson, Town of Greenwich 

(fred.camillo@greenwichct.org) 
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January 20, 2023 

 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
 
Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
Re: EM-VER-057-220518 – Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless 

9 Sound Shore Drive, Greenwich, Connecticut 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 

On behalf of Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless, I write to formally withdraw the 
EM-VER-057-220518 notice of exempt modification.  We expect to be in a position to refile this 
notice with the Council in the near future.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kenneth C. Baldwin 

 

 
 
 
 
 

KENNETH C. BALDWIN 
 
280 Trumbull Street 
Hartford, CT 06103-3597 
Main (860) 275-8200 
Fax (860) 275-8299 
kbaldwin@rc.com 
Direct (860) 275-8345 
 
Also admitted in Massachusetts 
and New York 
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